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K-2 End of Year Picnic Day Movie

6 December 2018
Dear parents and caregivers

A suitable film with a G rating could not be sourced, therefore the end of year picnic movie will be ‘Ralph breaks
the Internet’. It is very exciting that Illaroo Road Public School has secured a special early viewing, as this film is
not due for release until Boxing Day. The film is an animated Walt Disney movie with a PG rating. Please sign
the permission slip below allowing your child to view this film. If you do not wish for your child to attend, please
indicate, and alternative arrangements will be made.

Thank you, Loretta Timmins

K-2 End of Year Picnic Day Movie

My child of class

L1 s permitted to watch the PG rated movie ‘Ralph breaks the Internet’

(] isNoT permitted to watch the PG rated movie ‘Ralph breaks the Internet’

Signed: Date:
Parent/carer




